
 
 

 

 

 

 

16 May 2023 

 
  
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 2,                      

   
Educational Activity Off School Site - MARWELL ZOO 

 
As part of our Module - Home is Where the Habitat Is, we have arranged a visit to Marwell Zoo where 
we will have the opportunity to walk around the Zoo and take part in some Education Hub Workshops. 
The workshops we are taking part in are titled: Adaptations & All about Animals. These will be led by 
the education staff at Marwell and we know that our learners will enjoy learning from these experts.  

 
Please note that we will be returning to school later than usual pick up.  

 
Date of Trip:    Tuesday 18 June 
Class:     Emerald & Jade 
Group Leaders:   Tom Ball & Beth Robertson 
Depart School:    8.55am    
Return to School:   3:30pm  

 
Please complete the below form to provide consent for your child to attend the above trip by Friday 
07 June 2024.  This consent is to ensure that you are happy for your child to attend the above off-site 
activity and you consider them to be in good health and capable of taking part in the activities detailed 
in this letter.  Also, that you appreciate that staff in charge of the visit will take all reasonable care and 
will act in loco parentis in the event of an emergency.   
 
https://forms.office.com/e/zQJfwuBc22  
 
We greatly appreciate adult help and if you have undertaken voluntary clearance with us, and are 
available to supervise a group of children, please contact the school office.  We will need you to attend 
a pre-visit meeting to ensure all helpers are aware of planned activities and Health & Safety.   

 
Date and time of volunteer meeting:     Friday 14 June, 2.45pm at Broadstone First School 

 
If you have any queries regarding the above please do not hesitate to contact the class teacher.   

 
Yours faithfully, 
  

 
Tom Ball and Beth Robertson 
 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/zQJfwuBc22


 
 

 

Trip Information Continued 

 

Aims of Visit: A visit to Marwell Zoo is a chance to get close to the wonders of the 

natural world. We will enjoy seeing the animals and taking part in 

some workshops.  

Activities Outlined:  Children will have the opportunity to take part in two workshops: 

Adaptations & All about Animals  

  Clothing:           School Uniform, Trainers, Coat 

Children need:   A water bottle, Packed Lunch, Sun hat 

         Lunch:  For those who usually have a hot school meal, these will be replaced 
with a cold packed lunch from Poole Grammar School. 

  
Insurance Details:  Department for Education 

Destination Address:            Marwell Zoo, Thompsons Lane, Winchester 

 

                      
 

 


